REMINDER

Dear Colleague,

Greetings from the International Students Office!

There is a demand for a Global Summer School at PU from our partner International universities. Since this is something relatively new for all of us and

the deadline is close, this office will conduct a workshop for faculty members on March 27, 2017 from 10.00 am to 4.00 pm in the ICSSR complex, PU. It is suggested that the chairperson and one faculty member should attend the workshop, but if more members want to attend, they are welcome! There is no registration fee or charges for this workshop.

Please send us the names of your participants before March 23, 2017 through e-mail.

Prof. Deepti Gupta Dept. of English Panjab University Dean, International Students